From: Migler, Jerry

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 1:21 PM
To:
Subject: Building Access Restrictions

DCB Campus Community,

As an additional safety precaution, the College is immediately restricting access to all buildings with the exception of
Thatcher Hall and the Student Center. There will be no change in building hours for Thatcher Hall and the Student
Center. Exterior doors to all other buildings will be locked. Faculty and staff with offices or classrooms in the restricted
buildings will still be able to enter the building with their key or electronic fob. Students, community members or other
visitors will need to request access to restricted buildings. Even though Mead Hall is restricted, dining services will
continue offering carry-out meals for brunch from 11:00 am — 1:00 pm and for dinner from 5:00 pm — 7:00 pm, with the
main entrance to Mead Hall open during these hours. Information on how to request building access will be posted on
entrance doors. Thank you for your understanding.

Jerry Migler, PhD

Campus Dean

Dakota College at Bottineau
105 Simrall Blvd.

Bottineau, ND 58318
701-228-5480



